
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION ALAMEDA COUNTY 

PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY 

Patterson Pass Road Safety Improvement Project 

The proposed Patterson Pass Road Safety Improvement Project is intended to improve roadway safety along an 

approx. 1300 feet section of that road, approx. 7 miles east of Livermore.  It would reconstruct both lanes and 

widen the roadway and shoulder adjacent to the eastbound lane approximately 8 feet.  The project would include 

the following components: (1) removing and relocating an existing barbed wire fence approximately 20 feet to the 

south; (2) placing and compacting soil fill with a 2:1 slope leading from the new gravel shoulder southerly onto 

the grazing land between MP 6.33 and MP 6.60; (3) excavating and reconstructing the road shoulder; (4) placing 

and compacting aggregate base for the expansion of the paved road section; (5) placing and compacting new 

asphalt concrete surfacing atop of the aggregate base, (6) placing and compacting an aggregate base layer along 

the road shoulder; and (7) installing a 400 foot long metal guard rail between MP 6.50 and MP 6.58. 

 

 

 

The Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) and the initial study upon which it is based are available for review at 

the Alameda County Public Works Agency offices 399 Elmhurst Street Hayward, CA 94544 and at the PWA 

Website: http://acgovt.acgov.org/pwa/library/environmental.htm. The document concluded that with proposed 

mitigation, the project would not result in any significant adverse impacts.  If you disagree, please include your 

reasons with your written comments.  The Alameda County Board of Supervisors will consider the MND and all 

comments received prior to its adoption or approval of the project. Written comments will be accepted during the 

public review period from July17, 2013 to August 16, 2013.  Comments should be addressed to jimb@acpwa.org 

or the address below: 

Send Comments to:  Alameda County Public Works Agency 

399 Elmhurst Street 

Hayward, CA  94544 

Attention: Jim Browne 

http://acgovt.acgov.org/pwa/library/environmental.htm
jimb@acpwa.org%20

